
Forest City Mill will have corn 
receiving downtime for construction. 

This project is tentatively 
planned for end of 

May until the end of June. 

Please contact one of our 
corn buyers with any questions. 

Completed project will include:

•	 Two pits total for wet/dry corn
•	 New high-capacity corn pit
•	 Added Scale
•	 Receiving Technology
•	 Logistic ImprovementsFOREST CITY MILL EXPANSION
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